
  
 

                                                                                                                                                         
                                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                                          
 

Wednesday 30th November 2022.  
 
To Whom it may concern,  
 
It has been brought to my attention that my neighbor Tracy Smart from  has 
complained to the council about noise and unsociable behavior from patrons at the Devon Dumpling 
Pub.  
 
I have lived in my property for over 17 years and have never had a problem, as an elderly lady living 
alone, to have this on my doorstep where I feel welcomed and safe it would be devasting to lose this 
establishment and I’m very sure that a lot of Devon Dumplings regulars would agree,  
 
The Devon Dumpling is a beautiful asset to shiphay it’s a real locals pub, with a good community 
spirit. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
 

  
 
 




